



CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE

December 16, 2013

Dear Ms. Gitelman,

In view of the current political climate in Palo Alto, we have decided to withdraw our application for a Planned Community Development at 395 Page Mill Road / 3045 Park Boulevard. At some future date, we will evaluate our options for the properties we own in this area.

We appreciate the effort the City has made while we have been considering this project and look forward to working together in the future.

Sincerely,

Raymond Paul
Executive Vice President
Jay Paul Company
Four Embarcadero Center, Suite 3620
San Francisco, CA 94111

cc: Jim Keene Jodie Gerhardt